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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1542 states that nothing in the Physician Assistant Act shall limit activities of a PS employed 

or under contract with the federal government, provided that they are licensed by a state or the 

federal government. Any practice outside of the federal system will be subject to the Physician 

Assistant Act. 

 

FY’23 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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